

Hughenden Primary School

Working Together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

Wednesday 9 October 2019

Dear Parents

Harvest Festival – Wednesday 23 October 2019

Our Harvest celebrations this year will again support the One Can Trust, which currently supports 240 families a week in the High Wycombe area. The Trust are relying on local schools, such as Hughenden, to boost their stock to enable them to provide food for every day of the week. We know you are always incredibly generous and although the list of the foods that are suitable for donation is on their website, we know Fray Bentos meat pies in a tin are a particular favourite!

In the morning of 23 October, our Hoppers, Early Years, KS1 together with Year 3 will be having their celebration in school, and it will begin at 9.30 am, and we are happy to welcome any parents who wish to join us. This is usually about 45 minutes and includes our Year 3 children who go swimming in the afternoon and, therefore, cannot join in the KS2 Harvest at the church.

KS2 will walk to St Michael and All Angels Church in Hughenden Park for their Harvest service. The services will begin at 2.00 pm and we estimate that children can be collected from the church after 2.45 pm which will give those parents collecting siblings, time to get back to Hughenden Primary School. Please let us know if this causes you a problem.

Please note that all cars will be directed **LEFT** from the park to the mini roundabout at the bottom of Cryers Hill where cars wanting to travel towards Wycombe can proceed back past the park. Staff will be walking children back to school for After School Club.

For both the above celebrations we will be collecting for the One Can Trust charity and we are very happy to accept items, appropriate to their requirements, from Monday 14 October.

The children across the school are practising their singing and it is always an enjoyable experience clearly marking the change in the seasons. We also know you are incredibly generous in your donations and we thank you for that.

Yours Sincerely

Linda O'Malley Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk

















